Monday, August 8, 2022

Subject: Building and Grounds Updates

Date: Monday, August 8, 2022 at 4:39:16 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Striker Hasson <shasson@badger.k12.mn.us>

To: Kevin Ricke <kricke@badger.k12.mn.us>

We are currently about 95% done with waxing floors. Installed new field goal posts at the football field. Patched all
cement sidewalks that needed repair. Currently working on updating playground items that were flagged during
inspection. Working on lining up an electrician for minor repairs. For the most part the building is ready for staff to

return. Continuing upkeep on the grounds and repairs as needed.

Current concern for the board regarding the ice rink. Boards are dry rotting and hard plastic on the inside is severely
cracked. I’'m not sure how much the district wants to put into the rink financially. Please let me know if/what you'd

like me to look into for pricing.

Thank you,
Striker

Sent from my iPhone
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